
 

Bible: Ephesians 2:8 For it is by grace you have been 

saved through faith, and this is not from yourselves, 

it is the gift of God.  

 

Phonics: Please practice all blends and reading 3 

letter words at home. You child should be able to read 

blends and 3 letter words to you easily. 

 

Handwriting: We are learning to connect letters. 

Please continue to practice at home. 

 

Math: We are learning to write the numbers 10- 20. We 

are starting to learn time to the hour. Recognize and 

count 1-79. Review families up to 70’s. 

 

Social Studies: We are starting to learn all about 

countries around the world.  

 

 

 

 

Study Buddies:  We made our Christmas nativity scene. 

 

Art with moms:  12/ 12 Wednesday we will do a fun 

Christmas project 1-1:40.  

 

 

 

 

The McDonough Weekly 

Important Dates:  

12/7 – Field Trip to Lowry’s Tree Farm. Chaperones 

please arrive at the classroom at 9:00. We will 

depart at 9:15 for the Tree Farm. Students should 

be in their red uniform shirt & uniform bottoms.  

12/20- Happy Birthday Jesus Party. Pizza and cake will 

be served. Thank you to our Room Mom Mrs. Peebles.  

12/21- Polar Express PJ Party – Your child may wear 

pj’s to school this day. They may bring a pillow and 

blanket. We will be watching Polar Express and eating 

cookies and drinking hot cocoa.  We will be asking 

for some donations for this day.  

12/21- ½ day out at 11:20 

12/22-1/6- No school – Christmas Break.  

1/7 – Back to school  
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Student of Week 

Nylah 
 

Show and Tell 

Nylah– Friday Dec. 7 

Reminder no toys.  

 

 

 

December Birthdays 

Dec. 25 - Jesus 

A Peek at our Week in 

Kindergarten 

www.morningsideacademy.com 

Teacher’s Words: 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

We are excited to announce 

our service project for 

Kindergarten. We are 

partnering with Treasure 

Coast Hope and our goal is 

to help them collect 50 

pairs of new with tags 

tennis shoes for children 

5-18. They are mostly in 

need of teenage boy shoes 

but any children’s tennis 

shoe will be greatly 

appreciated. Thank you in 

advance for helping us 

with this community 

outreach project!  

 

In His Service, 

Mrs. McDonough 


